[image: Burntstump Seely logo][image: Image result for bugle]Burntstump          Bugle   




Woo-hoo – it’s a new school year and we have had a wonderful start!  
New children [image: Image result for school uniform cartoon]
Welcome to all our new children; eleven Reception children in our Little Acorns class and four more children throughout school.  It’s great to have you with us.

New Teachers
[image: Image result for rattle cartoon]Welcome to Miss Evans our new Little Acorns teacher and Miss Gossington who will be teaching Seely Squirrels.  We hope you will be very happy at Burntstump.

New Baby
Congratulations to Mrs Brookes on the birth of her beautiful baby girl, Daisy.  Mummy and baby are doing well and will be coming in to see us soon. 
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September 2017


[image: Image result for boat cartoon]
New boat! 

All Aboard!  We have a lovely new fishing boat on the playground and a tee pee.  We will be encouraging our younger children to play on them at playtimes and to go to town with their imagination!
[image: Image result for paint brush cartoon]Please remember not to allow children, including younger brothers and sisters, to play on the trim trail before and after school as it is yet to be fixed.  All children are the responsibility of their parents before school and once they have been collected.  Please don’t allow your children to move the bikes as they have been tidied away once already for the end of the day.

New and shiny! 
The hall and ICT suite have been repainted, so we’re all new and shiny for the new school year.  Thank you Mr Winsor.
This means we are busily working on new displays too.  Our ‘Look Who’s Reading’ display needs photographs of children reading in unusual places.  Please send them in, or send a memory stick and we can print them in school.  Your child could be up on the wall with teachers and celebrities!

[image: Image result for book cartoon]New time-table
To improve our teaching of reading and to encourage children to read more, we have introduced ‘ERIC’ – ‘Everyone reading in class’ - at 1:00 until 1:15.  This means that lunchtime is now 45 minutes long, so we have introduced a whole school afternoon playtime.  
[image: Image result for prizes]Please encourage your child to read as often as possible at home.  If you are able to come in and to listen to readers, we would love to see you – just speak to your class teacher.

New Prizes
To encourage good attendance, we will be awarding 100% certificates and passes to children for each half term.  So children will have a fresh start after each school holiday.  
Our school council will be canvassing the children to decide what rewards will be on the vouchers.  Maybe your child would like to win a non-uniform day, to take whenever they wish with their friends, or an extra playtime?  We also hope to have a family prize draw with all the names of our hundred percenters going in – but we need to have some prizes donated.  If you have any ideas, please let us know.
Remember, we are not allowed to authorise the majority of requests for holidays during term time.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]If your child is absent for any reason, please notify school as soon as possible.  We are now required to respond to any uninformed absence with a phone call home followed by a home visit if we are unable to contact parents.  Please always ensure that our emergency contact details are up to date. This is to ensure that your child is safe.
New Certificates
Our achievement assembly will be up and running from Friday 15th September (3:00). All family and friends are very welcome to join in with these assemblies. Please make sure our office has your up to date mobile number for our text messaging service so that you know if your child will be getting a special mention. 
[image: Image result for football]From this term our certificates will be for ‘Star of the Week’ and ‘Reader of the week’.  Of course we will be doing the green card draw too!

New Clubs 
Clubs will be up and running soon, including a PE club, a health and fitness family club, a lunchtime football club and, of course, our Key Stage 2 choir.  Look out for letters soon.
New Uniforms
Our children have come to school looking very smart!  Remember to write names in all of their clothes, including PE kits, so that, should they be misplaced, we can reunite them as quickly as possible with their rightful owner.  It’s amazing what we find in the lost property tub!  
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A chance to blow your trumpet for the villagers of
Alport, Middleton and Youlgrave
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